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ANRUAL REPORT 1956,

My, Chairman, Ladlies acd Gentlemen

It is my pleassnt duty %0 submit for your
consideration ry Second Annual Report for the year 1936.

Whilst the work of the Department does not permit
me to say that all duties have received one hundred per
cent attention, nevertheless, by the ineresse in the staff
during the year, there has been a marked difference from the
report submitted lsst yeer. As the back-log in previous
. years work is overcome, =znd current legislation cemses to
pour forth in ever inereasing numbers, so will we be able to
ultimately aim our sights et the 211 inepeetion target,
Thie will not be for the next year or so, but it gives one
more encouragement to tackle the tosgks thot lie shead.
It is evident that the inereased amount of work necessitates
6 lot more clerical duties,whieh require adjustment, both
from the re-orgenising of thp filing systeme for proper
recording of importent facta, and the need for more use of
a typlists time. It is uneconomie in my view for an
Inspectork time to be absorbed in routine elerieal work,
To keep abreasst with the incoming work it has been necessary,
on many oecaslong for me o Laoke home elerienl work and
complete same during evenings and at week ends, There are
several of the more Important tnsks, such ns Meat Inspection,
Housing, Food Hyglene, Factorles, Frivete Woter Supplies ete.
all requiring greater attention. In Health Departments it
i easenticl to keep "ense histories"sf all nction taken, cs
these facts can prove vital in subsequent ndministrotion.
The present filing system is hecoming o—erlonded and will
require extension in the near future. A Buitable storage
cupboord would be o decided advantoge, os many books, records,
ete., are lying around on open shelves and not only look
untidy, but they suffer from eontominagtion by dust and soot.

1l would like to record my apprecicotion of the
gealstonce I have received from Mr. Lyall, who waos appointed
on lst April, 1956. Hig volue, particularly in regerd to
Houging ond Went Ingpection duties, will inerense os he becomes
familiar with the District.

I wish also to express my thaonks for the interest ond
encouragement shown towards oy work by utne iMedical Officer of
Health, Dr, R. Short, and also for the full co-operation and
help on meny cceasions to Mr, R. Rothwell, Clerk of the Council
and Nr. Farrell, Engineer and Surveyor, to whom 1 am indebted
for his contributions to the section denling with Water Supply.

Finally, to the Cheirman cnd Members of the Health

Committee an appreecistion of their interest and helpful adviece
whieh all have given me during 1955.

I aw, Mr, Chairman, Ladies and Gentlemen,
Your obediesnt Servant

J.he STAIG

Publie Health Inspector.










































